

January 12. 2012

Ms. Irene Delgado, President

Mr. Juan Fuertes, Executive Director

Asociación Nacional de Hipertensión Pulmonar

Madrid, Spain

Dear Irene and Juan,

Following a Board meeting last evening of the Israel Pulmonary Hypertension Association, I am pleased to advise you that PHA Israel endorses and supports the initiative of the Spanish association concerning World PH Day .

We stand ready to collaborate in this endeavor. In the latter respect, I again affirm the offer to incorporate elements of (or the entirety, with appropriate adaptations) the attached proposal for a teleconference/virtual assembly involving other PH associations .

I am personally gratified to advise you of PHA Israel's support .

With warm regards,

Yosef

(Dr.) Yosef Gotlieb

**Board Member** 

Israel Pulmonary Hypertension Association